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COMPANHIA ENERGÉTICA DE MINAS GERAIS –
CEMIG 

LISTED COMPANY  –  CNPJ 17.155.730/0001-64  –  NIRE 31300040127 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MATERIAL ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cemig (Companhia Energética de Minas Gerais – listed in São Paulo, New York and Madrid), in compliance with CVM 

Instruction 358 of January 3, 2002 as amended, hereby reports to the Brazilian Securities Commission (CVM), the São 

Paulo Stock Exchange (B3) and the market as follows: 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Cemig’s affiliated company, Light S.A. (‘Light’) has today published the following Material 

Announcement:   
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

“ Light S.A. (“Company”), under the terms of Instruction No. 358, dated as of January 3, 2002 

of the Brazilian Securities Exchange Commission (Comissão de Valores Mobiliários - 

“CVM”), as amended, informs its shareholders and the market in general that, as a result of 

the news published on this date, at 4:11 p.m., by Valor Econômico entitled “Cemig dá 

partida em processo de follow-on da Light” (“Cemig starts follow-on process”), the 

Company reiterates the material facts disclosed on August 16, 2018 and September 21, 2018, 

respectively by Light and Companhia Energética de Minas Gerais - CEMIG ("Cemig"). 

Beyond that, the Company clarifies there is no definition regarding the execution of any 

operation until today, and the potential transaction is subject to the Company deliberative 

organs approvals and the market conditions.  

The Company will keep its shareholders and the Market informed in accordance to 

applicable legislation and regulation.” 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Belo Horizonte, October 19, 2018. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Maurício Fernandes Leonardo Júnior 

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 

 


